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TEARMAN SPENCER 
City Attorney 

ODALO J. OHIKU 
ROBIN A. PEDERSON 
S. TODD FARRIS 
Deputy City Attorneys 
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Milwaukee City Hall Suite 800 • 200 East Wells Street • Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3551 
Telephone: 414.286.2601 • TDD: 414.286.2025 • Fax: 414.286.8550 

November 3, 2022 

Mario and Natasha Hardwick 
2632 North 22nd Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53206 

CiA\14 

RE: C.I. File No. 1061-2022-1245 
Communication from MARIO AND NATASHA HARD WICK 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Hardwick: 

HEIDI WICK SPOERL 
KATHRYN Z. BLOCK 
THOMAS D. MILLER 
PETER J. BLOCK 
ALLISON N. FLANAGAN 
PATRICK J. MCCLAIN 
HANNAH R. JAHN 
JULIE P. WILSON 
MEIGHAN M. ANGER 
ALEXANDER R. CARSON 
ALEX T. MUELLER 
ALEXANDER D. COSSI 
USA A. GILMORE 
NICHOLAS R. SINRAM 
TAVISS K. SMITH 
KATHERINE A. HEADLEY 
L ANTHONY JACKSON 
STACY J. MILLER 
MICHAEL C. RADAVICH 
JORDAN M. SCHETTLE 
THERESA A. MONTAG 
TYLER M. HELSEL 
NANCY A. DOMINSKI 
ALEXANDER E. FOUNDOS 
CHRISTOPHER P. JACKSON 
JAMES D. LEWIS 

Assistant City Attorneys 

The City of Milwaukee is in receipt of your claim for $4,560.00, relating to 
damages you incurred as a result of a fire that occurred at 2626 North 22nd Street 
on August 24, 2022. 

Our investigation reveals that the Milwaukee Fire Department (MFD) was 
dispatched to a report of a fire area of 2626 North 22nd Street at approximately 
9:24 p.m. on August 24, 2022. Upon arrival at approximately 9:31 p.m., the crew 
confirmed a building fire at 2626/28 North 26th street. They found that Milwaukee 
Police Department (MPD) was already at the location in response to a shooting. 
MPD advised MFD not to enter the burning building because the shooter had not 
yet been accounted for. MFD proceeded with an operational defensive mode and 
was able to extinguish the fire with two outside water towers. 

The action taken by both the MFD and MPD was necessary and appropriate in this 
case. Since they were not negligent, but acting within the sphere of their 
responsibility, the City would not be liable. Therefore, we are denying your claim. 

For the reasons stated above, we are denying your claim. If you wish to appeal this 
decision, you may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of the receipt of this 



Mario and Natasha Hardwick 
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letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, 
WI 53202, requesting a hearing. 

Very truly yours, 

.-
12EARMANI: SPE CER 
City Attornek---

PATRICIA KLOSIEWSKI 
Investigator/Adjuster 

PK/kdb 
1061-2022-1245:282462 


